

PHILADELPHIA FREEDOM VALLEY YMCA Audubon Branch

2460 Boulevard of the Generals Norristown, PA 19403 (610) 539-0900 (610) 539-2975

January 17, 2013

Thomas Kuranda 617 W. Lancaster Avenue Kuranda Mortgage Co. Strafford, PA 19087

Dear Thomas,

On behalf of all the children, families and members of the Audubon YMCA, I would like to extend our sincere thanks for the generous gift we received for the Annual Campaign.

The Audubon YMCA depends on the generosity of businesses and individuals to help us continue to fulfill our mission to the community. During these rough economic times, it is especially needed and your gift could not have come at a better time. Because of your donation, we will be able to continue to help those in need with a variety of services on which they depend, thereby enhancing our community, one family at a time.

Once again, thank you very much for your gift to the Annual Campaign.

Sincerely,

Janet Genuardi

Executive Director

Philadelphia Freedom Valley YMCA

anit Genuagh

Audubon YMCA